
 

Re: Interim Arrangement for the Role of President of the National Library of 
Wales - Extension Request  
 

3 February 2021 at 16:46 

 
I have spoken to the Commissioner and he is content with the extension to the interim appointment of Meri 
Huws as the President of the National Library of Wales. He notes that the competition didn't return as many 
applicants as you had hoped, and that it will be more successful when run again.  

Best wishes,  
Yehoshua Hinton-Lewis 

Office of the Commissioner for Public Appointments G/08, 1 Horse Guards Road, London SW1A 2HQ  

 

We are committed to respecting your privacy and safety in collecting and processing your personal data. For further 
information see: 
https://publicappointmentscommissioner.independent.gov.uk/privacy-and-cookies-policy/  

 


